
“Ask SALI will provide 
quick, easy access to 
advice and support –
responding to what 

SENCOs have asked for”

Sally Glossop, County Lead for 
Graduated Response

Ask SALI – the SEND Advice Line 
for Inclusion dedicated to SENCOs

What is the Send Advice Line for 
Inclusion (Ask SALI)
Ask SALI is an early advice line, targeted primarily 
at SENCOs, to help them meet the needs of 
children and young people with Special 
Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) as 
early as possible, in the most appropriate way.

What Ask SALI Supports
- Understanding and meeting children’s needs as early and as holistically as possible 

- Supporting inclusive practice in all settings

- Enhancing confidence amongst professionals in support provided

- Building connections between settings, local authority, and partner organisations 

“It will be great to know there is someone there to pick 
up the phone, who has time for a conversation.”Hertfordshire 

SENCO

How to contact Ask SALI

AskSALI@hertfordshire.gov.uk

01438 843310 Monday to Friday from 8:30am – 5pm 

When to get in touch
The line is open to professionals wishing to discuss all children and young people with 

confirmed or suspected SEN needs or whose behaviour at school has become 

challenging. The CYP discussed do not need to have an EHC plan or be going through 

the assessment process. In fact, we encourage earlier conversations.
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